
 
 

Great News about LC2021!  

Early Registration Price Available 

 

Blue Ridge Mountains. Inspiration. Great speakers. Fall foliage. Networking. Rest. New information. 

Relaxation. Meeting others with your vision and passion. Worship. More than 30 workshops. Luxurious 

and peaceful surroundings. All of this and more can be yours if you attend LC2021. 

 

District and Local Church Leaders Welcome 

 

Designed for district SDMI chairs, SDMI district officers (women’s and men’s ministry leaders, Prime 

Time ministry leaders, children’s ministry leaders, CLT leaders), district superintendents, and all SDMI 

disciple makers. We invite every district to bring a team of leaders. Learn more about A Journey of Grace 

and catch a vision for your district and local churches. 

 

Early Registration Ending 

 

Early registration at $89 per person ends August 31, after which it will be $99 through September 30. 

Registration after September 30 is $119. Two jam-packed days of inspiration, learning, networking, 

worship, and other benefits await you and your team. 

 

Special Speakers and Worship 

 

General Superintendent Gustavo Crocker will open LC2021 by speaking about A Journey of Grace. Other 

keynote speakers include Scott Sherwood, newly appointed president of Nazarene Bible College; Daryl 

Blank, lead pastor at Springdale in Cincinnati, Ohio; and Marta Gonzales, the SDMI representative to the 

General Board. Scott Kelly from General Assembly (2017) will lead our musical worship.  

 



Timely Workshops 

 

Workshop presenters will address many needs and offer suggestions. Options include: 

• Do you wonder how you can exert influence in your school system? Robb and Kalyn Vogelmann 

have ideas just for you. 

• Do you have blended families (stepfamilies) in your church working to disciple children while 

living in two homes? Jay and Tammy Daughtery will share practical strategies. 

• Are you concerned about the way society tends to control us based on one or two traits or 

viewpoints? Janet Dean will address this concern and help us to live as people created in God’s 

image. 

• Do you want to know more about children’s Bible quizzing and VBS? Dorothy Whipp is the 

person for you. 

• Are you looking for great curriculum for children, youth, and adults? The Foundry will guide you 

through their products. 

• Are you looking for a way to engage children in developing their potential while increasing their 

knowledge of God’s Word and the Church of the Nazarene? Caravan, a scout-like program, is a 

great option. Learn more about this program. 

• Do you want to know more about A Journey of Grace? Scott Rainey, global SDMI director, will 

help you understand the scope of our new strategy. 

• Are you curious about the latest developments in youth ministry? NYI will host two special 

sessions to get you up-to-speed.  

 

You can choose from 30 or more workshop options available for you; you will want to attend as many as 

time allows. The SDMI team has an app for that. Watch for more information in the coming weeks. 

Learning. Inspiration. Networking. Beautiful setting. I can hardly wait! See you at LC2021. 

 

What about COVID?  

 

Both SDMI leadership and the Ridgecrest staff are watching the advancement of COVID and its variants.  

Our current agreement allows for safe distancing at each plenary and every workshop. If the pandemic 

conditions worsen and LC2021 may not happen as scheduled, all registrants will receive a refund for 

registration, food, and lodging.   

 

How do I register?  

 

Registration is easy—click here and enter your information. If you have questions, call the SDMI office at 

913-577-2800 or email the SDMI staff at sdmi@nazarene.org.  

 

 

 

 

https://web.cvent.com/event/65c02fe0-fc90-45d9-9712-fdd7003bc567/summary?rp=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000000

